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A Framework for Assessing Transportation Sustainability Rating 
Systems for Implementation in U.S. State Departments of 
Transportation

the ISSUE
Given the number, variability, and specificity of transportation sustainability rating systems available, 
an evaluation and pairing exercise of available systems is needed to help the state DOTs select a 
system by determining to what extent a given system suits the state DOT preferences.

the RESEARCH
This research presents a four-step framework which identifies the most important capabilities in 
a TSRS as preferred by a state DOT and then facilitates weighting of those capabilities via a well-
established methodology, the analytical hierarchy process. The framework matches available 
capabilities of existing transportation sustainability rating systems to individual state DOT’s preferences.
The report presents the implementation of this framework for Colorado DOT (CDOT), South Dakota
DOT (SDDOT), Utah DOT (UDOT) and Wyoming DOT (WYDOT).
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the FINDINGS
The framework resulted in the identification of INVEST to be 
the most suitable transportation sustainability rating system 
for CDOT and WYDOT, GreenLITES as the most suitable t
ransportation sustainability rating system for SDDOT; and the 
results for UDOT were inconclusive. 

the IMPACT
Heightened awareness of environmental issues and impacts has
led to the development of "green" design and construction
techniques for transportation infrastructure. Development of a
sustainable transportation system should include policy making,
project implementation and appraisal. As the construction industry
has become more interested in sustainable development, the need
to evaluate and measure the performance of projects with respect
to sustainability has emerged. To meet this need, sustainability
rating systems have been widely adopted by the construction
industry.
 
The framework developed in this study provides a framework for
assessing Transportation Sustainability Rating Systems for
implementation in state DOTs. The framework was proven to be a
viable means of determining rank of suitability according to
preferred capabilities as identified by the state DOT. The results of
the study are a strong indication that the methodology can assist
in the assessment of Transportation Sustainability Rating Systems 
and with its use, a suitable Transportation Sustainability Rating 
System can be identified for adoption for state DOTs across the U.S.
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